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Dear Families,

| hope you've had a lovely week. We have had a brilliant sports week and | would
like to thank Miss Rice for all her hard work in preparing for this week and for
leading all of our sports enrichment

Don't forget that if you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the
school gate at the beginning or end of the school day or email me
francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

We hope you enjoy this week'’s highlights.
Mrs Moore

Attendance w/c 19th June 2023

Above National Average Below National Average

F2 NK| F2SP | Year 1 | Year 1/2] Year 2| Year 3 | Year 3/4| Year 4] Year 5 | Year 5/6 | Year 6

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 95.48%!

Well done to Mr Napthine’s Year 5/6 Class who had the highest attendance of 99%

School Website
Remember to check the School website for all the latest information and updates

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-
augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)
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Don’t forget, your views are so important to us.

You can register on Ofsted’s website and then there are just a few questions to
answer about our school, it only takes a few minutes. You can find the website at:

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
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Girls Football Team

A great match with Hollygirt. We won 3-0 and the girls played brilliantly. Mr Napthine would like
to pass on a special thanks to Miss Kratus, and to his assistant coach F.

F2 Wimbledon Practice
F1 are already getting ready for Wimbledon!
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Drumba

Thank you Drumba. We loved our sessions this week! #PEAtStA's
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EYFS Corner : Ask your child

Ask me about the farm.
Ask me to write about the jungle.
Ask me to jump in different ways.
Ask me about patterns. Ask me to spot them in our environment and to say what comes
next. How do | know?
Ask me about the Amazon Rainforest.

Next week — Our focus book is: Look What | Found on the Farm.
We are going to be learning about how animals live in the jungle.
We are going to be writing longer sentences using our Phonics.
We are going to be learning about more complex patterns.
We are going to be learning how to jump longer distances.

s . KIRYX,

E
«*’fo%%ﬁﬁﬁ% Sunday 25 June

Tpm to 2:30pm

Join us for an icecream (or
an ice lolly) and a walk in
the park

King Edward Park
Carlton Road, NG3 2AR

No need to book, just turn up

4‘0“5 "
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Start The Day Well:

Begin each day with a positive morning routine. Allow yourself time for meditation (or at least a
moment of reflection), a healthy breakfast and some exercise. You can then move into your day

calm and happy.

As we are coming towards the end of healthy lifestyles fortnight take some time to reflect on new
healthy routines you may have put in place or plan to.

Next Week - Important Date Tuesday 27th June: St Augustine's Wellbeing Accreditation Day. We

have been on such a journey to recognise and improve our practises and we hope all our hard

work pays off.

y

Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter!
To keep up to date with everything the
school is doing please follow us
@staugustinesNG3. There will be lots of
photos and updates on Twitter when join

today.
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q'ry OF ACCIDENTAL DROWNINGS Only 30%

o occur between May and August. of parents
surveyed said
they were ‘very

confident’ that their

830/ of those Only 51% of Black child knows how
0 who children in the UK can to stay safe in and
drown accidentally swim, compared to 73% for around water.
in the UK are male. White British children
) 47% of those who
ssol of UK Around two thirds lost their life to
0 accidental of UK adults surveyed have accidental drowning
drownings occur at never had any formal training in the UK never
inland water sites. or education in water safety. intended to be in
the water.
An average of 312 In our analysis, 13% of Alcohol
UK and Irish Citizens accidental UK drownings and/or drugs are
lose their life to occurred in the absence of a factorin 32% of
accidental drowning professional supervision, such all UK accidental
each year. as a RLSS UK qualified lifequard drownings.
o Drowning is preventable. —~—
Sl Nt

“™~""-"" Even one drowning is one too many.
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m Practical advice

* Who they're talking to
- This includes grooming and cyberbullying
« What they're seeing

= Innocent searches can lead to not 5o
innocent results

- Childremn are often a few clicks away from
inappropriate/harmful content
- What they're ‘oversharing’
= Personal information, location and nude
images/videos

- Remember that when young people share
online, it may never bea fully private

Signs of online abuse

+ Children may not know what's happening to
them, so the signs may not always be ocbvicus

- Sudden, unexplained changes are usually an
indication that something's wrong

» Consider what's age-appropriate for your child

A child's experience online

» Remember to focus on what your children are
doing online, not how long they spend online

« The apps and games they're using can be
multi-use and the risks can lie in these features,
&g a game can have chat features and chat apps
can have games

- The things children like to do offline are the
same as online, and the same can be applied
in keeping them safe

Top tips for staying safe online

« Talk with your child about online safety

+ Explore their favourite apps, sites and games,
and look at the safety features, together

- Make going online a family activity where you
suppaort each other

- Keeping younger children safe online:

= Supervise what they're doing

- Check games and videos before they
watch and play

= Turn off autoplay settings

= Put safety settings on their apps and games

- Agree rules and boundaries together using
the MSPCC family agreament

« Keeping older children safe online

= Ask them what they like to use online and set
these things up safely together

- Use the latest app challenges, like TikTok
dances, as a chance to explore together

= Watch the Childline’s YouTube channel films

- Be realistic with rules, setting ones which you
could follow as well

= Remind them where they can go for support if
something worries or upsets them

Getting support for you and your child

- Share knowledge with other parents/carers
= What apps and games young people use
* Share tips
= How do other parents keep their child safe online?
- Share supervision
- Take turns supervising and supporting your
child and their friends when theyre online, just
like you would if they were at each other’s houses

Top tips for talking with your child:

1. Always start with the positives. Ask your child
to show you what they like doing online as this
will show your child that you care about what
they enjoy and don't always focus on the risks

. Make sure they know the basics to stay safe
online, eq how to report and block

. Explore apps and games together so you
understand the apps they like to use and can
make them safe to use, together

. Remind them they can always come to you
or Childline for support about anything
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Date Event
Monday 26th June 2023 Year 1/2 Move Night 3.30pm-5pm in school hall
Thursday 29th June 2023 . Year 2 Wollaton Park Camping Trip

. Feast of St Peter and Paul Mass at St Augustine’s
Church 10am all welcome.

Monday 3rd July 2023 School Closed—Inset Day

Tuesday 11th July 2023 Year 6 Production of High School Musical 6pm School Hall
(more information to follow shortly)

Thursday 13th July 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm

Monday 17th July 2023 Year 5 and Year 6 Feast of Culture 2023 3.30pm-5pm in
School Hall

Thursday 20th July 2023 . School Reports sent home
. Open Afternoon 3.30-5pm (more information to follow

shortly)

. Year 6 Leavers Mass 10am School Hall

Friday 21st July 2023 F2 trip to Twycross Zoo

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9am

Wednesday 26th July 2023 SCHOOL CLOSED - Summer Holiday

Tuesday 5th September 2023 School OPEN - start of new school year
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Date

Event

Monday 3rd July 2023

INSET DAY

Tuesday 25th July 2023

Last Day of School

Wednesday 26th July 2023

School Closed for Summer Holidays

Tuesday 5th September 2023

School Open -First Day of New School
Year

Monday 23rd October 2023

School Closed for Half Term (2 Weeks)

Monday 6th November 2023

School Open for New Term

Wednesday 29th November 2023

INSET DAY

Monday 25th December 2023

School Closed for Christmas Holidays

Thursday 4th January 2024

School Open for New Term

Friday 9th February 2024

INSET DAY

Monday 12th February 2024

School Closed for Half Term (1 Week)

Monday 19th February 2024

School Open for New Term

Friday 29th March 2024

School Closed for Easter Holidays (2
Weeks)

Monday 15th April 2024

School Open for New Term

Monday 6th May 2024

School Closed - Bank Holiday

Monday 27th May 2024

School Closed for Half Term

Monday 3rd June 2024

INSET Day

Tuesday 4th June 2024

School Open for New Term

Wednesday 17th July 2024

INSET DAY

26th July

Last Day of School

Monday 29th July 2024

School Closed - Summer Holiday
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Safeguarding at St Augustine’s
Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to
promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our
care.

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection
issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Care.

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents. We will liaise
with Social Care and our Attendance Service in the best interests of the child.

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns?

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead
Mrs F Moore

Designated Safeguarding Person Designated Safeguarding Person
Miss L Jones Mrs E Quero




